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5th June 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be running our own Summer Holiday Club again this 

year.  

 

This will start on 22nd July, and run on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday each week for 4 weeks, 

the last session being on 14th August. The club will run from 8:45am to 3:15pm, costing £18 per child 

per day. 

This club will offer fun sessions including games, sports and crafts. Your child will need to bring a 

packed lunch as well as a snack and drink, and be suitably dressed for the day. 

If your child requires specific support, please could you email the office before booking to discuss 

their needs. 

These sessions are bookable and payable on ParentPay by 4th July. Please check the dates 

carefully before booking, and make a note of them as the payment item will no longer be visible 

once paid for. If you have booked by paying for the day/s you require, you may not receive a 

confirmation email, but please be reassured that you child will have a space in the club. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Many thanks, 

RHF Office 

 


